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It 1s my understanding that this application contains a significant number of low cost houses, something
that 1s desperately needed 1n this area for the young of the area.

Without the opportunity to purchase such housing young families will have no option but to seek affordable
accommodation in larger urban areas such as Preston, increasing that council’s burden to provide.

We must maintain the balance of youth within our predominantly rural communities and the provision of
affordable housing 1s a very necessary requirement to achieve this.

[ fully support this application because of it’s inclusion of low cost housing.




